
Good afternoon,

Public Health has declared us in Gastro outbreak.
This means that residents with symptoms(vomiting/diarrhea) will be isolated. We would ask that
only essential visitors, visit those who are in isolation.

At this time to stop the spared, we have moved to “in room dining” for all residents.
We will be increasing our cleaning efforts and working with public health to stop the spread and
be out of the outbreak as quickly as we can. We will be monitoring all residents for symptoms.
Please help us stop the spread and only visit when you are feeling well, and continue to wear a
mask at all times and wash your hands

If you have further questions, feel free to contact us.


